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Good evening Students, parents/carers and community,

On behalf of Mr Bordado (Rel Principal), senior executive, staff and students at
James Meehan High School, we would like to wish year 12 good luck for their HSC
exams that will begin tomorrow at 9am.

All the hard work will pay off, keep going and reach for the stars!

We would like to remind year 12 that they must abide by the COVID-19 safety
restrictions and protocols if you develop symptoms or require a COVID test.

- if exams need to be moved you will be notified via text message or phone call.
- You will be health screened before each exam, and are required to complete a
health declaration. This may take some time so please arrive half an hour before
your exam.

- use the hand sanitiser when entering the exam room and wash your hands
regularly

IF YOU ARE UNWELL:

- send a text to Fou's school mobile on 0436 803 021, we will give you further
instructions. Do not attend your exam if you are sick.

- if you become sick during an exam, let the supervisors know. A staff member
from the school will come down and assess your health and decide what action to
take next.

ILLNESS and MISADVENTURE process:
- if you are unable to attend your exam you must complete this process. You will
need to speak with Mr Clements, Mrs Rogers and or Mr Khan straight away.

COVID TESTING:

- if you require a COVID test at any stage over the next four weeks, please inform
the tester that you are a 2020 HSC student so they can fast track your results.

- If you become sick and are asked to self-isolate YOU MUST CONTACT the school
on 9605 4395 or Fou's mobile on 0436 803 021.

Study hard, stay healthy and make sure you give every exam your absolute best
effort.

GOOD LUCK!



